
         Airport Commission 
         August 8, 2018 
         9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter presiding.  
Members present were: Carrol Trewet, Mark Smith, Mike Henningsen, and Keith Harlan.  Absent: None.  
Also present were Airport Engineer Tim Teig, City Council member Linda Hartkopf, and Airport Manager 
Barry Reid. 
 
 Motion by Harlan; second by Henningsen to approve the agenda.  All ayes; passed 
 
 Motion by Harlan; second by Henningsen to approve the minutes of the July 18, 2018 meeting.  
All ayes; passed. 
 

Motion by Trewet; second by Smith to approve the bills as presented.  All ayes; passed.   
 

Barry Reid gave an update of spraying operations. 
 
Tim Teig discussed the Apron Expansion Project.  Pre-construction meeting scheduled for August 

9th and access to hangars during construction will be discussed.  There is no assurance that additional 
funding from FAA will be granted. 

 
Teig also discussed new funding from the FAA that is due in October.  He will forward the 

information to commission members. 
 
Chairman Welter asked Acting Secretary Barrick to prepare a letter prior to September 1st to Mr. 

Comes advising him that the land he currently rents will be put out for bid this fall.  
 

 Motion by Smith; second by Trewet to adjourn at 9:16 a.m.  Passed. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Chairman 
 
 
________________________________ 
Secretary 
          


